
Hello Fantastic First Graders! My name is 

Mrs. Melroy. I will be your first-grade 

teacher for the 2022-2023 school. This will 

be my 11th year teaching in Washington 

Township. It is a great place to live and 

learn and I am very excited to meet you! 

My most important goal is to create a 

family of learners in my classroom.

The Basics!

This Summer!
My summer was filled with laughter and 

fun with family and friends. I spent time 

with my nieces and nephew who live 

far away. We also vacation down at 

the Ventnor beach often! I have 

enjoyed snuggles with my cats, Cow 

and Brocco! I also spent some time 

reading, trying new recipes, and so 

much more! I can’t wait to hear what 

you did this summer!

About Me!
I live in Washington Township with my husband. 

We both grew up and attended school in 

Washington Township as well. I started 

teaching Kindergarten at Grenloch Terrace in 

2012, then moved to Bells to teach both in 1st

and 2nd grade! I graduated from Cabrini 

University with my Masters in Education in 2012.

This School Year!
In this class you are explorers, using maps to navigate the 

world. You are scientists, getting answers by experimenting 

and studying the world. You are authors, using vivid verbs to 

paint pictures in your readers’ mind. You are 

mathematicians, making new discoveries and solving many 

types of math problems. You are readers, adventuring 

through different genres. You are unique, you are friends, 

you are leaders, and you are important!

My Favorites!
Places to Visit: Ventnor City 
Flower: Roses
Movie: A League of Their Own
Book: Pete the Cat Rocking in My 
School Shoes
Color: Pink 
Seasons: Summer and Fall
Sports to Play: Miniature Golf
Sports to Watch: Hockey and 
Football
Singer: Luke Bryan
Hobbies: Running, reading, 
cooking
Subjects: Reading and Social 
Studies
Store: Target
Food: Macaroni and cheese, 
tacos, white pizza with broccoli, 
cheese fries
Dessert: Chocolate peanut butter 
ice cream
Candy: Sour Patch Kids and 
Reese’s


